
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 512 
Re: GATE HOURS FOR JULY 2, 2004 SOUTH KEARNY 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Please note Friday July 2, 2004 Pacer Stacktrain gate at 350 Central Ave.  
Kearny will open be open 0500 – 1800 to except empties and loads. We will be 
closed Monday, July 5, 2004. 
 
The westbound train service cutoff of 2000 hours will NOT be effected.  
 
Westbound loads attempting to ingate after 1800 hours should be redirected by 
your drayage carriers to:  
 
CSX Transp 
Old Fishouse Road 
South Kearny 
 
Please note in conjunction with the above CSX will ONLY receive loaded Pacer 
Stacktrain Westbound units between 1800 - 2000. 
 
CSX will not accept empty Pacer Stacktrain and/or APL transactions during the 
above hours.  
 
Pacer Stacktrain will resume normal gate hours at 100 Central Ave., South 
Kearny on Tuesday July 6, 2004. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or Customer Service Representative.  
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